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August 26, 2020 
 
The El Dorado County Department of Transportation (DOT) invites you to attend a virtual public 
meeting for the CSA #5 Water Quality Project – Phase 3 (Project).  DOT has gathered and analyzed 
information on existing problem areas and developed alternatives to address the problems 
(Alternatives 1 & 2).  The results have been combined into a Draft Feasibility Report (Report).  The 
purpose of this meeting is to present this information for public comment.  Following this meeting, the 
County will look to update and finalize the Report. 
 

 
CSA #5 WATER QUALITY PROJECT – PHASE 3 PUBLIC MEETING 

 
Thursday, September 10, 2020 

4:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 

Virtual Meeting via Zoom 
https://zoom.us/j/99940733368 

or 
call in phone # (669) 900-9128 

 
 
The public meeting will begin with a brief informational presentation followed by a question and 
answer period.  Attendees will have an opportunity to share opinions and concerns regarding the 
Project (orally and/or in writing).  We want to make sure we are addressing any stormwater related 
issues within your community such as water ponding, conveyance blockages, or excessive sediment 
accumulation.  Previous comments have been incorporated into the Feasibility Report.   

A map of the Problem Areas within the Project Area is on the back of this letter as well as a brochure 
discussing the Tahoe-Sierra Integrated Regional Water Management efforts in the region. A copy of 
the draft report is available on the County project site at: 

https://www.edcgov.us/government/dot/tahoeengineering/pages/csa5_erosion_control_project.aspx 

Please email Dave Goodell, dave.goodell@edcgov.us, if you have any comments that you would like 
addressed at the meeting.  We ask that all comments are submitted no later than September 20, 
2020.  For more information, you may also contact Dave Goodell or Dan Kikkert at (530) 573-7900. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniel Kikkert, P.E. 
Senior Civil Engineer 
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